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Source: Apple.com A new report from app store analytics company App Annie has been awarded the top iOS apps of all time. More than anything else, the rankings show that even as iPhones change and operating systems evolve, our habits when it comes to our favorite apps haven't changed much in recent years. In fact, if you were
trying to guess the most popular iOS apps just by looking at your own phone, you might not be too far away. As Sarah Perez reports for TechCrunch, Google, Apple and Facebook dominate the list of the top 10 most downloaded apps. Facebook's main app comes first, and the company makes other appearances on the list with Facebook
Messenger in second place, Instagram in fourth, and WhatsApp in sixth. Google's YouTube claims third place and Google Maps is in eighth place. Apple's Find My iPhone comes in seventh place, while iTunes U is in tenth place. Rounding out the top 10 is Microsoft's Skype in fifth place, and Twitter in ninth. Source: Blog.appannie.com
For all 10 apps, users in the United States lead in downloads. These apps have shown remarkable stamina, and Perez reports that although most apps are over four years old, they all continue to have millions of downloads per month. That means these are the apps that a majority of users install when they get their first iPhone or iPad,
and the ones they install when they upgrade to a new device from an older model. Chances are you'll have one or more of these apps installed on your iPhone or iPad. The list of the top 10 most profitable apps looks pretty different from the list of the most popular apps, but the winners on that list are also a pretty logical bunch, even if
they might not be so easy to guess. As you imagine, dating and entertainment apps dominate. Pandora leads, followed by messaging app LINE, dating app Zoosk, Apple's Pages, streaming service Spotify, dating app Badoo, Skype, MLB.com At Bat, dating app Grindr, and LINE PLAY. Interestingly enough, App Annie says that Pandora's
top ranking was driven by U.S. users, who essentially contributed all of its revenue. In addition, Skype was the only app that appeared on both the most downloaded and most profitable lists. At $9.99, Apple's Pages is the only app on the list that generates all its revenue from paid downloads. All other apps work on a freemium model.
Pages became free for all new iOS devices in October 2013, but the historical revenue won it its place on the App Annie list. Perez notes that many of the top apps by downloads and by revenue are also the top apps by monthly active use – except when it comes to China. In China, where users prefer local apps, none of the 19 apps in
Annie's app download and revenue rankings are in 50 by monthly active users. When it comes to the most downloaded iOS games, candy crush, not surprisingly, claims the top spot, followed by popular household names Fruit Ninja and Angry Birds. Perez notes that seven of the top Games are based on the swipe mechanism, nine out of
10 are casual games, and all 10 are over two years old. Clash of Clans and Candy Crush are the only two to appear on the most downloaded and top revenue lists, where Clash of Clans comes in first and Candy Crush ranks second. While big companies like Google and Facebook dominate when it comes to the most downloaded apps
for iOs, Sarah E. Needlman reports for The Wall Street Journal that a handful of surprisingly small businesses are behind some of the most popular games for the iPhone. While a few video game heavyweights like Electronic Arts landed a place on the list, Candy Crush from King Digital is number one in downloads and number two in
revenue generated. Supercell's Clash of Clans appears on every list, as do Finnish company Hay Day and Boom Beach. A common feature of games on both lists are that they are free to download and play. More from Gear &amp; Style Cheat Sheet: Artwork: Chip TaylorSure, WWDC is just around the corner, but that doesn't mean the
Apple rumor mill stops churning. A MacRumors reader came across what could be a new feature coming to iOS 5 - Automatic Download. The reader found the possible feature when using iTunes to check for updates from the app library. The update page said:After you've finished downloading, sync your device to this computer to use
your updated apps. Or, if your device has automatic downloading enabled for apps, your updates will be downloaded to your device without you having to sync. Sounds like you may be able to get the latest apps installed automatically on your iPhone or iPad without visiting the App Store or syncing with iTunes.Obviously, such a feature
doesn't exist on iOS devices right now, making this a likely candidate for iOS 5 - which we all know is being announced at Apple's Worldwide Developers Conference on Monday.It's also interesting to note the page said if your device has automatic download enabled for apps , which sounds like it is possible this feature can be enabled for
other things. Let's not forget that we heard earlier in the year that Apple might break the iTunes sync chains to over-the-air updates for iOS.Apple has since pulled the wireless sync statement from iTunes, but luckily MacRumors grabbed a screenshot before it did. Note: If you buy something after clicking on links in our articles, we can
earn a small commission. Read our affiliate link policy for more details. Saturday, November 7, 2020 6:00 PST by MacRumors StaffIt feels like we've barely been able to catch our breath from Apple news since September, and this week was no exception with Apple announcing yet another virtual event for next week November 10, and the
launch of pre-orders for the iPhone 12 mini, iPhone 12 Pro Max, and HomePod mini. In addition, this week saw the launch of iOS 14.2 with some new emoji, an Intercom feature, and additional ... Go to war with Clash of Clans, a cross between MMO and real-time strategy games. Let your Out of nowhere and rise to become the greatest
conqueror, or take a defensive route and build an impenetrable village. Clash of Clans is one of the most famous mobile games available. You play with or against your friends. You play Clash of Clans, a real-time strategy game with millions of players. Send your barbarians, archers and giants as you level up, if you are a master of the
game and summon wizards, wall breakers and balloons. You use every troop available to rise to the top of the leaderboard. Clash of Clans is one of the most famous mobile games available. You play with or against your friends when you join groups called clans. Each clan competes to be the best, which means your actions have effects
that go beyond yourself. You're in control, let your village express yourself. You design a fortress that will not fall to an invasion and keep you near the top of the leaderboard. Or make a work of art, it can be invaded, but everyone will remember the village. To rise to the top, you'll need to continually upgrade buildings using the resources
you've accumulated. Once an upgrade is started, you'll have to wait a certain amount of time. This time can vary from minutes to days, but is quickly bypassed using gemstones. Gems are Clash of Clans' premium currency, which means you pay money to get gems. This is what makes the game freemium, and competitively challenging if
you are not willing to spend money. They are not required to enjoy the game, but players looking to prove themselves will find gems invaluable. Where to run this program? The game is available for Android devices in the Play Store and IOS devices in the App Store. You need an Internet connection to play. Is there a better alternative?
There are many alternative games with a similar playing style, but different themes, such as Boom Beach, by the same creators. Clash of Clans is the best available, but many others benefit from the RTS MMO genre Clash of Clans created. Clash of Clans is a fun game that offers hours of playing time and requires your wit and patience,
waiting for you to attack with your clan instead of just storming off. Do you need to download it? Yes, anyone who enjoys a challenge and does not have the time to play continuously will appreciate the need to wait between completion of buildings. iOS 8.1 is here! The update enables Apple Pay on supported devices, brings back the
Camera Roll, adds some Continuity features and more. Read our previous coverage after the jump. At Apple's big iPad event today, they gave a quick preview of iOS 8.1, which will bring a few new ones... Read more
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